
MEMORANDUM 
TO:   Blair Parks, Recreation, and Cemetery Advisory Board  

From:  CJ Heaton, Director of Public Works 

Date:  6/17/25 

Re:  Pump Track Grant Funds 

 Brent Fullmer was able to get approval to repurpose the funds from the donors who 
had intended to construct a pump track for the City of Blair.  Attached are the letters 
showing their agreement to switch funding priorities.  Brent is here tonight to present his 
suggestions, which the sta have reviewed and agree with.   

1. $14,500 for the American Ramp Company to perform a study and cost estimate for 
a bicycle playground for the City of Blair.   

2. $8,800 for four (4) bicycle repair stations for the City of Blair. 
a. recommends placement at the following locations: 

i. Generations Park 
ii. Lions Park 

iii. Black Elk Park 
iv. Steyer Park/Swimming Pool area 

3. $2,000 to be donated to the Art Alley project for the design and construction of a 
bike rack. 

4. $15,700 Remaining funds to be held in reserve for future bicycle infrastructure. 

S  Recommendation of the resolution for approval at the next City 
Council meeting. 

 $25,300 for various projects. 

 

 

 

 


